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ECPS Seeks Volunteers for Social Studies Instructional Materials Adoption Process 

 

Pensacola, FL - Escambia County Public Schools will begin the K-12 Social Studies Instructional 

Materials adoption process this summer.   

Each committee will be comprised of teachers and a parent representing the grade levels and 

courses for which the titles are being reviewed.   

ECPS Media Services is seeking parent volunteers to serve on the Instructional Materials 

Evaluation Teams.  Parents interested in serving on a committee can click on the link below for 

additional information and application.  The application will be open through 5/30 and parents 

selected to serve on a committee will be contacted on 6/1/23. 

Click on the link below for additional information and application:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQ_LxTDx_w35K0IK0d_-dVjmcbm92m8mCDw-

_s1yZbkyky0w/viewform?usp=sf_link  
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